
 

 

 
 

3rd March 2020  
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
RE: Spring Bulb Growing Competition  
 
I am delighted to let you know that judging will take place on Monday 9th March 2020 for 
the Spring Bulb Growing Competition.   
 
Please bring your bulbs into school on Monday morning making sure that the pots are 
clearly labelled with your child’s name, if your bulbs are past their best they will still be 
judged, however you may like to provide a photograph of how they looked in full bloom.   
 
Each child will receive a certificate of merit, along with a Gold, Silver or Bronze sticker.  
 
At the end of the school day your child will be able to take his/her bulbs home.   
 
 
Kind regards  
 

 
 
Dorothy Hallam 
Y2 Teacher and Science Lead 
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